Wilna Posthumus

From: Natasha Higgitt [nhiggitt@sahra.org.za]

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 2:12 PM

To: ms.consulting@vodamail.co.za

Subject: Prospecting Right Application NC 30/5/1/1/2/12131 PR

Good afternoon,

SAHRA has received via post a notification of a Prospecting Right Application (NC 30/5/1/1/2/12131 PR) on the Farm
Stomp Oor 109. Thank you for notifying SAHRA of the proposed development. Please note that all development
applications are processed via our online portal, the South African Heritage Resources Information System (SAHRIS)

found at the following link: http://sahra.org.za/sahris/.

Please create an application on SAHRIS and upload all documents pertaining to the Environmental Authorisation
Application Process. As per section 38(8) of the National Heritage Resources Act, Act 25 of 1999 (NHRA), an
assessment of heritage resources must form part of the process and the assessment must comply with section 38(3)

of the NHRA.

Jnce all documents including all appendices are uploaded to the case application, please ensure that the status of
the case is changed from DRAFT to SUBMITTED. Please ensure that all documents produced as part of the EA process
are submitted as part of the application, and are submitted to SAHRA at the beginning of the Public Review periods.
Once all these documents have been uploaded, | will be able to issue an informed comment as per section 38(4) and

38(8) of the NHRA.

Kind regards,

Natasha Higgitt

Heritage Officer: Archasology, Palasontology and Metsorites Unit

South African Heritage Resources Agency

T: +27 21 462 4502/ 8660| C:+27 82 507 0378| F:+27 21 462 4509
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